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Wednesday 21st May 

Dear parents/carers, 

 

Your child has been selected to represent the school in the Festival of 

Youth Sport on Saturday 7th June at South Gloucestershire and Stroud 

College, WISE campus, New Rd, Stoke Gifford, Bristol BS34 8LP. This will 

begin at 9am and is due to finish around 12:30pm. The children will be 

representing the country ‘Argentina’. 

 

Competitors should arrive no earlier than 9am. Parking is available 

onsite but please be aware this will be limited due to several schools 

attending. If possible, please can your child wear a plain white t-shirt, 

trainers, black shorts, black leggings or black joggers and bring a 

bottle of water / squash (no fizzy drinks) and a snack. If your child 

requires an inhaler, please ensure you have this with you.  

 

Parents and family are encouraged to come along and support their 

child, as it will be a competitive and fun morning. Please be aware you 

are responsible for bringing your child to and from the event. A 

member of staff from St Chad’s will be present but please be aware 

you will need to remain on site for the duration of the event and be 

responsible for your child.  

 

Please can you confirm via Arbor if your child is able to attend by 

Friday 23rd May.  

 

Thank you, 

Miss Mason 
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